
Sept. 2, 2024 

Notice of Address Change 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our company has relocated to a new address due to the 
construction of our new office building. 
Our entire team will continue to work together with renewed effort to provide even greater value to 
our clients, and we sincerely appreciate your ongoing support and patronage. 
Please find the new address and effective date below: 

 

New Address: 2-3-4, Kandoji, Niigata, 950-0983, Japan 

Opening Date: September 2, 2024 

*Please note that there are no changes to our telephone or fax numbers. 

 

 

 


